
Mrs . David E . Hein 
125 Blackland Rd., N. W. 
Atlanta 5, Georgia 

Dear Virginia: 

August 27 . 1963 

Your note of the 30th. concerning my 
testim ony in Washington was gratefully received. 

P lease consider that your note and 
encouragem ent helped m e through a very difficult 
period. 

IAJr/eo 

Sincerely, 

Ivan Allen, Jr., 
Mayor 




